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THIRTY NINE TEN SOUTH LAUREL RD

o^wuififv. S^entiici^ 40744
PHONE 606/678-2494

QUAUriEO POR QUALITY

February 24.2016

Jeff Derouen

Executive Director

Public Service Commission

PO Box 615

Frankfort. KY 40602

RE: Case #2015-00341

RECEIVED

MAR 2 2016

Public Service
Commission

Dear Mr. Derouen:

Please find enclosed the original and ten copies of my response to the Staff Report dated
February 10. 2016. 1previously emailed a copy today. 1 was unable to mail the letter in time for
you to receive it by today since the Board of Commissioners just met yesterday to review the
Staff Report. Therefore, I am asking that the comments in the enclosed letters be made a part of
the application.

If you need any additional information, please let me know.

Sincerely,

Wanda Simons Smith

Office Manager/Accountant
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RECEIVED
JeffDerouen

Executive Director MAR 2 2016
Public Service Commission Public Service
PO Box 615 Commission
Frankfort, KY 40602

RE: Case #2015-00341

Dear Mr. Derouen:

I received the Staff Report dated February 10, 2016 concerningour proposed rate adjustment. I
do not agree with the extended lives on most of the assets on the depreciation schedule or the
adjustment to the revenue amount for the base year. However, at this time I feel that it is in the
best interest of the District to accept the 11.45%increase in rates as proposed in the Staff Report
rather than delay the implementation of the increase.

The Board of Commissioners approved accepting the 11.45% increase at a Special Called Board
Meeting on February 23,2016.

If you need any additional information, please let me know.

Sincerely,

Wanda Simons Smith

Office Manager/Accountant
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